

Front Entrance
As I have written previously, a diversity of ideas is the lifeblood of any organisation, including for bodies-corporate agendas. Also, as I have indicated previously, there is no such word as “St” without the full stop, and the word “sovereign” is more of an up-beat, sales and marketing term, for when the estate was first sold, than a realistic name for a housing estate. I have never seen any reference to “The sovereign estate” in any routine correspondence about our estate.
Here is a suggestion for how our name could be written at the front entrance, in a modern and interesting way; 


                              S
                                         J  A M E S
                              I
                              N
                              T
                          Estate

Since our front entrance is so important to our estate, what about a survey of our members on how the name should occur at the entrance? After 30 years, there is no doubt that it is time to update our entrance, including what has already happened with the vegetation, there. No matter how the entrance appears, “Saint James” would likely continue to be used in any correspondence, relating to our estate. 

 For consideration by Committee. 
                                                           Ken Moore, house 7. 
